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I urge you to continue to protect Alaska interests first, regardless of the desires of 
non-residents. The reasoning behind the present system remains sound. Please 
give this system time to let us understand 1) how it's working, 2) success rates of 
applicants in securing permits and acquiring birds, 3) trends of participation, 4) any 
ramifications for other non-resident take schemes, and 5) what, if anything, needs to 
be changed. We can establish neither a baseline nor a trend with just one year of 
data. Please leave the new system alone. Reject Proposals 92 and 93. 

Looking ahead, with the impending change from the previous two-year proposal 
period to episodes of three years, I understand the Board must decide whether 
statewide Cycle B topics, including falconry permits, will come up every three or 
every six years. Under the previous schedule, falconry regulations were available 
for consideration every four years - every other statewide cycle. If the Board were 
to maintain that pattern in the new configuration, falconry regulations would be 
considered every six years. In my mind, this is consistent with successful past 
practice and is entirely acceptable. I don't believe Alaska falconers want or can even 
ask for much more than we already have. There's no reason to take up falconry 
proposals more frequently. 

Thank you for your consideration. 
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Ronald G. Clarke 
Alaska Master Falconer #14-003-F 
2944 Captain Cook Estates Circle 
Anchorage, AK 99517 


